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Dear Dr. rearson: 

13 July 19.50 

Your telephone conversation of July .5th and letter of 
July 6th both pretaining to the proposed Bikini-Eniwetok 
survey for this summer have caused us to re-orient our 
thinking and plans into other channels of research. An 
opportunity will now be provic:i.ed for an inventory of our 
past efforts and the resumption of some of the projects 
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we have had to abandon duripg the past years because of 
insufficient .man-power and facilities to continue with them. 

It is hoped, during you visit of next month, that we can 
discuss our entire field of research with respect to the 
program of the Division of Biology and l.iedicine. 

Vie have forwarded to you, through the iianford 0perations 
Office, two copies of the 11 Radiobiological Survey of Bikini, 
,ri;niwetok, an.i L·ikiep Ji. tolls - July-;..ugust 1949 11 ·• 

This summer should prove helpful in future planning for 
resurvey in the Bikini-Eniwetok Area and the ex~ent of our 
participation in future testing programs. 
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Very sincerely yours, 

~~~ 
Lauren R. Donaldson 
Director 
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